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28th June 2024 
      

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

RECEPTION PATTERN DAY 

This term we have been learning about different animals and their habitats.  Not only 

have we been learning about the Arctic and Antarctic and the animals that live in a 

colder climate, but we have also been learning about those animals who prefer a 

warmer climate. We have looked closely at elephants and in particular Elmer – the 

elephant in the David McKee stories.   

 

To support this, we would like to invite children to our very own Bourne Elsea Park 

Elmer’s Day Pattern Parade.  This is to take place next Thursday, 4th July and we 

would like all the children in Reception to come in their brightest, most patterned 

clothes on that day. Throughout the day we will be involved in a range of activities 

that will include pattern work, special hats and a pattern parade! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs W Campbell 

Class Teacher 

 


